
From: Tom Ososki
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: Bill Dermody
Subject: Recommendation for cannabis production/cultivation in St. Paul
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 8:26:29 AM

Good morning.

I am a resident of North Saint Anthony Park in District 12. My address is 2360 Como Ave, St.
Paul, MN 55108.

I am very concerned about the odor, air pollution, and other problems associated with the
production and cultivation of cannabis. District 12 has a lot of mixed zoning of Residential
and Industrial buildings. Using Denver's zoning codes as an example, I propose a minimum
1,000 foot between any residential zones/buildings or schools and any cannabis production
and cultivation.

Denver restrictions on cannabis cultivation are here (specifically page
12):  https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:f91792ca-0dc9-4be1-a172-515205d387b6

Thanks for your consideration.

Tom Ososki
   Tom Ososki Design Services LLC, Architect  
   P: 651-208-4949
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